Tolpa’s Auto Parts, in a continuing effort to improve customer service has completed an update to our web site.  The new site includes items such as online ordering, and parts availability, as well as cut sheets and a the new PRP catalog used for training and explanations of what some assemblies are, and what parts are available.  The new site also includes the ARA damage guide which Tolpa’s strictly adheres to.  

As an added bonus some of Mr. Tolpa’s Training models are displayed.  Some of these are extremely rare.  On of the Models, the “tractor” there are only 15 that were ever made, and only two are know to exist to date.  These models will be added as time permits.  For more information about them email William Tolpa at Bill@tolpas.com 

